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Dear Parents 
We are proud to announce Maiya Treweek
and Thomas Robinson as Head Girl and 
Head Boy and Dana Clipperton and 
Charlie Larkin as Deputy Head Girl and 
Deputy Head Boy.  Mrs Grealis and I are 
looking forward to working with them and 
we are confident that they will be excellent 
ambassadors.  I would like to extend a 
personal note of thanks to all those pupils 
who put themselves forward for the role, 
and congratulate them all on the excellent 
standard overall.

Thank you to those parents who were able 
to share in our celebration assembly this 
morning. 

Congratulations to all the pupils who 
received a Headteacher’s award, a Pride 
Award, a Presentation Award or a Music 
Certificate; we are very proud of you all.

We were delighted to have welcomed the 
‘Life Education Caravan’ to St. Luke’s 
again this year.  For those of you who have 
had children here for a number of years, 
you will know that this is an annual 
event, supported by the Frodsham Round 
Table.  This is an excellent resource 
providing key messages regarding health 
and wellbeing, relevant to all age groups 
from Reception to Year Six.  You will see 
from the comments shared how much the 
pupils valued this experience. Children have 
told us how much they enjoyed having the 
caravan in school, they particularly 
enjoyed the fact that it was so different 
from classroom learning, but how 
informative it was. One child told us “ it 
was a great experience, and he’d learnt so 
much”.

Class Five visited Safety Central on 
Tuesday, again reinforcing key messages 
related to life skills and their health, 
safety and wellbeing.   Miss Palmer said 
that the children couldn’t wait to get home 
to share what they had learnt about safety 
with their friends and families. The 
children themselves have told us they 
enjoyed learning first aid, including how 
to place someone in the recovery position, 
and how well the session was taught.

We have had two open events this week, 
where visitors were greeted by our Year Six 
Pupils.  They all commented on how smart 
and well-mannered the pupils looked. We 
are always very proud to receive such 
positive comments.  The children were a 
credit to themselves, their families and our 
school.  We set high expectations of all our 
pupils.  Please ensure that all pupils arrive 
at school promptly and in full school 
uniform, (Shoes not  Trainers),  with all 
the equipment required for them to be 
successful learners. 

The Curriculum Evening next Tuesday 
24th September will be an opportunity for 
you to meet your child’s new class teacher 
and to find out details regarding their 
curriculum this year.  Working together as 
school and parent partnership is essential 
in supporting your child’s learning.  We 
look forward to welcoming you. KS1 5-6 
pm and KS2 6-7 pm.

All families have received a leaflet from the 
Diocese of Shrewsbury requesting a 
contribution towards the Diocesan 
Building Fund.  Parent Pay has been set 
up for your convenience, with £15 being 
the minimum donation this allows you to 
spread your payments.  As I have said in 
my letter for the beginning of term, School 
has benefited hugely from this in recent 
year so it is really important that we 
continue to support it.
As always I thank you for your continued 
support and wish you an enjoyable 
weekend.
Best wishes 
E M Murtagh

Friends of St Luke’s

The Friends of St Luke’s are 
holding an afternoon tea to 
welcome new parents on the 4th

October at 1.30pm in the school 
hall.

11th October is the meeting for all 
parents with the Friends of St 
Luke’s, taking place at 2.30pm in 
the school Hall.

They would also like to invite 
children to a Halloween disco on 
24th October and a Movie Night on 
the 21st November.

After School and Lunch 
Time Clubs

School clubs will begin next 
Monday, many thanks to 
everyone who has returned 
their forms to us. We’ve had a 
tremendous response this 
term and are very glad to say 
that all the children have been 
allocated the clubs they 
requested. We are really 
pleased with the continued 
support for our choir, which is 
over-subscribed again this 
term.

Parent Apps

Parent Apps are still having 
some teething problems with 
their platform. They assure us 
things are moving forward. 
Thank you for your patience 
whilst these technicalities are 
ironed out

Head Teacher & Pride 
Awards Assembly

Thank you to all our families 
who attended the awards 
assembly on Friday. The 
Children thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves and were very 
surprised by the whole event.

Dodgeball Leaders

This week, 3 Class 5 children 
have attended Frodsham 
Leisure Centre to train as 
Dodgeball Leaders. The 
children are so enthusiastic 
about their newly learned skills 
that they intend to start a 
Dodgeball club within school. 
Watch out here for further 
details.

Pupil Premium

If you are in receipt of any of 
the following benefits you may 
qualify for Free School Meals:-
Income Support, Income 
Related Employment & 
Support Allowance, Job 
Seekers Allowance, Child Tax 
Credits, Pension Credit or 
some forms of Universal 
Credit.

If you feel that you may be 
eligible, forms are available 
from the office. 

http://www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk/
http://www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk/events

